
 
Dear Redistricting committees, 
 
I am a citizen of Keizer, OR and I am writing to ask that our state senate and state house districts be tied to Salem, and 
not further north like they currently are. Currently these districts make no sense, such as our state house district going 
all the way to Newberg. Newberg is a nice city, but it is a totally different area than Keizer is, and has different needs. 
 
Keizer and Salem share so much, such as a school district, sewer services, area planning, and much more. We need to be 
tied together in the legislature as well. 
 
Thank you for your time and service! 
Daniel M. Potter 
5424 Verda Ln NE 
Keizer, OR 97303 
 


